
Board Report - Port Alexander School 
February 2021 
Teacher: Sharlet Collins 
 

 
Southeast Island School District Vision, Mission, and Goals 
 

Vision: Students are equipped to realize their dreams and aspirations. 
 
Mission: Together we will foster students skills to achieve their goals and adapt 
to an ever-changing world. 
 
Goals: 
 
Prepare students for post secondary life. 

● Our students will continue to explore and learn skills that will benefit them in post 
Secondary life. 

● Students made calendars and sold nearly 50 this year. Proceeds from the 
calendar sale went into the ASC school account. 

● Students worked hard making 36 pre-ordered pizzas for Super Bowl Sunday. 
Lakeside Groceries generously donated $100 toward the ingredients purchased 
for the pizzas.  

 
Provide sufficient/effective staff support 
 

● We are still looking for a para for Kindergarten and a food service person. 
 

Improve communication district and community wide 
● The Port Alexander School ASC has created a Facebook page and email 

address to post events and spread the word about the amazing things that will be 
going on in our school and our community. 

● The students made and advertised their Christmas stocking hat ornaments on 
the school Facebook page and the Port Alexander Community Facebook page. 

● The MS/HS students called the residents of Port Alexander to promote their 
pizza sale.  

● All students helped make 36 pizzas on February 5th and delivered them to those 
that purchased the pizzas in Port Alexander. The owners of the Eyak generously 
volunteered to deliver the pizzas ordered for Armstrong and Little Port. 

● Students will be collecting aluminum cans to be recycled in Sitka. The Eyak will 
haul the bags to Sitka for the students for free!!! 

 



 
Increase visibility to share lifestyle and increase enrollment 

 
● The Port Alexander ASC held the February meeting on February 4th. The ASC 

discussed the Valentine Activities and purchasing candies for those activities. 
 
I am pleased to inform you that Bud, our maintenance man, has returned to Port 
Alexander and has taken over starting the generator every morning. He has been 
clearing the snow off the boardwalks for a few days, which is greatly appreciated by 
myself and our students. 
 
 
Educationally Yours, 
 
Sharlet Collins 
 
 


